
From: Ashkan Matlabi On Behalf Of Proximity 
Sent: April 6, 2021 12:30 PM 
To: Enrico De Cecco  
Subject: FW: Notice of Public Meetings - Town of Tecumseh - April 27, 2021 
 
Hello Enrico, 
 
Thank you for circulating CN the zoning amendment mentioned in subject. This is to confirm that we 
have reviewed the information and CN Rail does not have any comments or objections to this 
amendment. 
 
Regards 
 
 
Ashkan Matlabi, Urb. OUQ.     
 
Urbaniste sénior / Senior Planner (CN Proximity) 
Planning, Landscape Architecture and Urban Design 
Urbanisme, architecture de paysage et design urbain 
 

 
 
E : proximity@cn.ca 
T : 1-438-459-9190 
1600, René-Lévesque Ouest, 11e étage  
Montréal (Québec) 
H3H 1P9 CANADA 
wsp.com 
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